
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  The Honorable Mayor and Members of City Council 
 Cliff Moore, City Manager 

FROM:  Steve Groom, Finance Department  
  
DATE: January 18, 2019 

RE: Preliminary 4th Quarter Fund Balance Update 

 
This financial update is an unaudited report for the 4th quarter ended December 31, 2018.  At this 
point in time, our system is showing that 2018 city revenues are at 83.7% of budget and 
expenditures are at 74.2% of budget.  Fund Balance improves due to the amount revenues 
exceeded expenditures as of this point in the closeout of the year. 
 
All invoices are likely not yet received and complete accrual analysis is not yet done, so this report 
is intended as a progress report toward the final audited financials.  The Actual 2018 ending Fund 
Balance is likely to end less favorable than the preliminary 13.8% figure shown below. 
 
Staff continues to manage all discretionary expenses, as 2019 begins, exercising caution 
wherever manageable opportunities arise.   
 
Historical, and 2019 Budget, figures are shown for comparison in the table below. 
 
 

 


